Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
EXP U.S. Services
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Seven announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: November 14, 2023, 5:00 p.m.
PLACE: In-person: The Plant City Transportation Talks location will be at the Bruton Memorial Library meeting room, 302 McLendon Street, Plant City, FL 33563.
Virtual/Online: The presentation and corridor specific materials will be posted on the study website FDOTTampaBay.com. Comments can be submitted online by emailing Elizabeth Winters at Elizabeth.Winters@dot.state.fl.us.
Online: https://www.fdottampabay.com/project/1010/452951-1
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Seven, invites you to attend and participate in the Plant City Transportation Talks, a meeting that will begin with a brief presentation to review the two study corridors:
• US 92 from Turkey Creek Road to Park Road
• SR 39 from West Alexander Street to SR 60
Following the presentation, you are invited to participate in breakout sessions around the room for specific corridor engagement.
The purpose of the meeting is to identify potential short-term and long-term improvements within the study limits through these transportation talks.
Input is needed on the following:
• Safety
• Roadway maintenance
• Pedestrian features
• Bicycle features
• Aesthetics
Written or emailed comments may also be submitted following the meeting to Elizabeth.Winters@dot.state.fl.us or mailed to Elizabeth Winters, E.I., FDOT Planning Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, 11201 North McKinley Drive, Tampa, FL 33612 or by phone at (813)975-6499. You may also view a copy of the presentation or make comments through the study website, 
www.fdottampabay.com/project/1010/452951-1.
FDOT representatives are available to discuss the proposed improvements, answer questions, and receive comments. The deadline to submit official comments related to these studies is November 28, 2023.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Elizabeth Winters, E.I., FDOT Planning Manager at (813)975-6499, or via email at Elizabeth.Winters@dot.state.fl.us, or by mail at 11201 North McKinley Drive, Tampa, Florida 33612.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Roger Roscoe, FDOT Title VI Coordinator, at (813)975-6411, or via email at Roger.Roscoe@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Elizabeth Winters, E.I., FDOT Planning Manager at (813)975-6499, or via email at Elizabeth.Winters@dot.state.fl.us, or by mail at 11201 North McKinley Drive, Tampa, Florida 33612.
